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Dear Friends and Family,

It’s hard to believe that October is here already – where did the summer go!

Thank you for your support of our ministry with New Tribes Mission.  You are a reminder from the Lord that He is taking care of us.  We are very thankful to you for being such a help and blessing.

You may have heard on the news that Bolivia has had considerable political unrest lately.  New Tribes Mission personnel continue to take precautions, and the situation has calmed significantly, especially in Santa Cruz.  Thank you for praying that Bolivia's people can resolve their differences and that the work of NTM may remain unhindered among tribal people, who are still in need of the Gospel.
Thank you for your prayers as we work on the revision of the 2009 Medical Plan Policy.  We are very thankful that the new PPO Network of medical providers here in the USA is working out well for our members. By changing Networks, there should be an additional savings to the Medical Plan and to our members because of the greater discounts.  It is our prayer and desire to keep the monthly premiums as low as possible.
Once again, thank you for your prayers and support.  

Have a wonderful day.

Love in Christ,
John & Linda 
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